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Dublin VA hosting Red Cross blood drive Friday, August 15 

 

Dublin, Ga. – The Carl Vinson VA Medical Center is hosting a Red Cross blood drive at 

the medical center on Friday, August 15, from 10:30 a.m. until 3:30 p.m. in its 

auditorium. The public is invited. 

 

Walk-ins are welcome but prospective donors are encouraged to schedule an 

appointment at www.RedCrossBlood.org using sponsor code “cvh” or by calling 1-800 

RED CROSS.  

 

Donors can streamline their donation experience by completing necessary forms 

beforehand at www.RedCrossBlood.org/rapidpass.com  

 

Center for Development and Civic Engagement (CDCE) and coordinator for the event 

Michael Catoe encouraged the public to attend. 

 

“We hope everyone will come out to give the gift of life,” Catoe said. 

 

For more information, contact Michael Catoe at Michael.Catoe@va.gov or at 478-277-

6727. 

 

The public is encouraged to follow the Carl Vinson VA Medical Center on Facebook at 

“Dublin VA Medical Center” for more information on this and other events at the VA. 
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